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Executive Committee Report   
2011 Ward Boundary Review – Post 2010 General Municipal Election 

 

Recommendation of the Committee 

That the requirement to conduct a ward boundary review after a General 
Municipal Election, as outlined in the Ward Boundary Policy C469A, be 
waived for the post 2010 General Municipal Election. 

History 

At the May 26, 2011, Executive Committee meeting, the May 26, 2011, 
Corporate Services Department report 2011COC035 was considered. 

Attachment 

May 26, 2011, Corporate Services Department report 2011COC035 

 

6. 
6 
 


